December 2017 Newsletter

The holidays are quickly approaching, and this newsletter is a reminder for those who are
hosting family, or having friends over for a get together, please keep your greyhound safe from
dashing out the door when it opens, and you are greeting and inviting family and friends in.

| am grateful for all the members who invite GRONY to be part of their extended family, there are
many moments of laughter, and all of us share to divide the grief of our losses. This year has
had a mixture of both, just to mention a few: there was an application transferred to GRoNY
from PA, and now Reba has her forever family, there was VanGogh who, may have had some
physical blemishes, but quickly won the hearts of many. Plus, GRONY has welcomed not just
fur-kids into our extended family but also new baby arrivals, always a plus to begin education of
adoption to the next generation, even while in diapers. Yikes an odd mental vision of the
newbies which need belly bands on, and me in adult diapers, let's hope the next generation will
be able to take over before I'm in adult diapers. There has been GRoNY greyhounds who have
moved to different states, and countries across the ocean, and again GRoNY and this newsletter
writer has been entrusted with their new emails to still correspond with them. There has also
been the invitation to stop and visit, should | ever be in that state, | would like that to happen.

There are numerous members, who GRoNY may not see all the time, but you are all in mine and
GRoNY thoughts, and yes, | still do drive by to check that the greyhounds are not outside by
themselves, which may be why several members have moved, only teasing, | know it was
because of the Northeast winters.

As the present year ending, there are many thank you | want to extend from myself and also
from the Board of Directors. May the next year be filled with much happiness, new beginnings,
whether here or in other states. As you tell and read, this newsletter may sound melancholy,
although | do mean each heartfelt thought and thank you to everyone, my heart is also sadden
because Peanut, has crossed the Rainbow Bridge.

As | always remind you, hugs your greyhound, but also enjoy each moment of their quirks that
make you laugh and may drive you crazy now, but that you will only be able to remember when
it is their time to leave.
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